
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
February 23, 2018 
 
 
Dear Potential Vendor, 
 
The North Wisconsin District of the Lutheran Church–Missouri Synod will be holding its triennial 
convention on Sunday, June 3 and Monday, June 4, 2018 at the Central Wisconsin Convention 
& Expo Center, 10101 Market Street, Rothschild, Wisconsin.  
 
The convention theme is “In Your Light, We See Light” based on Psalm 36:9; “For with you is the 
fountain of life; in your light we see light.” Over 400 delegates from the North Wisconsin 
District, including congregational laymen, professional church workers, and guests will be in 
attendance at the two-day convention.   
 
I have enclosed vendor details and hotel information should your company or organization be 
interested in having a booth in the vendor area at our convention. 
 
Registration deadline for vendors is April 30, 2018. There are a limited number of booths and 
registrations will be taken on a first-come first-serve basis. All information & the registration 
link is available on the Convention page of our website in the vendor section:  
http://www.nwdlcms.org/nwd-convention.html. 
 
I pray you will consider having a presence at this convention. I look forward to working with 
you. If you have any questions, please contact me at 715-845-8241 ext. 102.  
 

 

Joy and peace,  

 
 
 
 
Dennis Johnson 

LCMS North Wisconsin District 
3103 Seymour Lane 
Wausau, WI 54401 

http://www.nwdlcms.org/nwd-convention.html

